Allen, Amber

From: Donna Morrow

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 10:15 AM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Case # HR 22-006510-1505 Alameda Dr.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Attn: Amber Allen:

| OBJECT to the demolition of this altered structure in the National Register Historic District but not because it is
contributing to the pre-war bungalow character of the neighborhood. | do object to the wholesale demolition of smaller
homes to build multi-story mansions, (definitely NOT affordable housing), which are out of scale with the

neighborhood. Many trees would also be sacrificed in this location if the current structure is demolished.

| received 3 different applications for demolition in this area alone this week. This should not be allowed in a National
Register Historic district

Donna Morrow
504 Terrace Dr.

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





